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September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11: Braintree Careers Fair at Chelmsford City Racecourse 
Wednesday 20 September 2023 
 
The Braintree Careers Information Advice and Guidance Cluster Group, comprising of 7 schools 
in the local area, are holding a Careers Fair at Chelmsford City Racecourse, Braintree, Essex.  
The fair will host over 100 representatives from a range of public and private sector employers 
as well as universities and local colleges. 
 
Year 11 students are attending the Careers Fair and will be departing from school around 
11.00am and returning in time for lunch. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for students to start the process of choosing their next step in 
education or career. I encourage all students to begin conversations with teachers, tutors, 
parents, and peers regarding their options post-16 and actively conducting research on their 
chosen route(s).  
 
Transport for the event has been arranged and all costs have been covered by the school. 
 
Should you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Batch 
Leader of Vocational Educations and Careers Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


